
THE TWENTIETH CENTURY FUND
330 WEST FORTY-SECOND STREET

NEW YORK CITY

EVANS CLARK
Executive Director

17 May 1943

Mr# Marriner S. Eccles
Board of Governors
Federal Reserve System
20th Street and Constitution Avenue, North West
Washington, D» C«

Dear Mr* Eccles:

We are separately sending you a complimentary copy
of "Postwar Planning in the United States: An Organization
Directory, 2," for which you furnished information concerning
the activities of your organization.

If you should want additional copies of this book for
use in your office or for distribution in forwarding your own
program, they are available at one dollar per copy, with a re-
duction of ten per cent on quantity orders for six or more copies<
Special quotations will be made on large quantity orders.

I hope that you will keep us informed of any sub-
stantial changes or additions which may occur in your program
for postwar research. We want to keep our information up to
date in this field for we shall issue future editions of the
book as changes warrant.

With renewed appreciation of your cooperation in the
preparation of this material, 1 am

Cordially yours,

ec/p Evans Clark, Director
The Twentieth Century Fund
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Mr. Brans Clark,
Executive Direotor,
fhe Twentieth Century Fund,
330 Vest U2d Street,
lew York City.

Dear Mr. Clark:

This is to acknowledge your letter of
May 17 to Mr. Eocles In regard to the directory
cm post-war planning, which we are very glad to
have. We shall undertake to advise you If there
are any substantial changes or additions such aa
you might wish to incorporate in future editions.

On behalf of Mr. Bcoles, I wish to
thank you for your courtesy.

Sincerely yours,

Elliott Thurston,
Special Assistant
to the Chairman.

ET:b
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